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TAPE , A 

000 CHAIR JOHNSON OPENS MEETING AT 1:40 PM. 

004 OPENS WORK SESSION ON SB 317. 

006 REP. LUNDQUIST: Summarizes SB 317. 

051 MOTION:  REP. LUNDQUIST:  Moves to send SB 317 to the Floor with a DO  
PASS recommendation. 

054 VOTE:  In a roll call vote, REP. LUNDQUIST, SHIBLEY, SNODGRASS, WOOTEN,  
JOHNSON vote AYE.  REP. CARPENTER, FAHEY, and FEDERICI EXCUSED. 

055 CHAIR JOHNSON:  The MOTION CARRIES. 

057 REP. LUNDQUIST will lead the Floor discussion. 

058 OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2099. 

061 REP. WELLS: Summarize HB 2099 and the -1 Amendments adopted by the  
Business Sub-Committee. 

078 MOTION:  REP. WELLS:  Moves to send HB 2099, AS AMENDED, to the Floor 
with a DO PASS recommendation. 



085 VOTE:  In a roll call vote,REP. LUNDQUIST, SHIBLEY, SNODGRASS, WELLS, 
WOOTEN and JOHNSON vote AYE.   REP. CARPENTER, FAHEY, nad FEDERICI are  
EXCUSED. 

091 CHAIR JOHNSON:  MOTION CARRIES. 

092 REP. Wells will lead floor discussion. 

094 OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 3279. 

096 REP. WELLS: Summarizes HB 3279 and the -1 Amendment adopted by the  
Business Sub-Committee. 

139 VOTE:  In a roll call vote, REP. CARPENTER, LUNDQUIST, SHIBLEY, 
SNODGRASS, WELLS, WOOTEN, JOHNSON vote AYE.  REP. FAHEY and FEDERICI are  
EXCUSED. 

141 CHAIR JOHNSON:  The MOTION CARRIES. 

143 REP. WELLS will lead floor discussion. 

144 OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2957. 

149 REP. WOOTEN:  Summarizes HB 2957.  Explains that further work is needed  
to work on amendments on the bill. 

159 MOITION:  REP. WOOTEN:  Moves HB 2957 be returned to the Subcommittee on  

Trade and Economic Development. 

161 VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.  REP. FAHEY is  

EXCUSED. 

163 CHAIR JOHNSON:  The MOTION CARRIES. 

165 REP. WOOTEN will lead floor discussion. 

171 MOTION:  CHAIR JOHNSON:  Requests unanimous consent to suspend the rules  

and allow Rep. Federici to vote on SB 317, HB 2099 and HB 3279. 

174 CHAIR JOHNSON:  Hearing no objections, asks Rep. Federici how he votes  
on SB 317, HB 2099 and HB 3279.  

176 REP. FEDERICI VOTES AYE ON SB 317, HB 2099 and HB 3279. 

176 OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2260. 

179 REP. SHIBLEY:  Summarizes HB 2260. 

182 MOTION: REP. SHIBLEY:  Moves to send HB 2260 to the Speaker's desk  
requesting a referral to the House Committee on State and School Finance   
with a DO PASS recommendation. 

186 REP. SHIBLEY: Explains further that HB 2260 passed unanimously from the  
T&E subs.  Due to the financial concerns at the local levels and effects on  

school districts, believes it is important to be sent to State and School  
Finance. 
204 -In response to Rep. Wooten:  No, it was discussed in Committee. 

205 REP. CARPENTER:  Explains subsequent referral further.  Rep. Schoon  
requested it be sent to the State and School Finance Committee. 

209 REP. SHIBLEY:  Explains the fiscal impact to the bill. 
227 -Suggests that Rep. Federici may have a comment on appropriateness of  
the subsequent referral of HB 2260 to to the State and School Finance  
Committee. 



230 REP. FEDERICI:  Yes, believes this referral would be an appropriate  
referral. 

240 CLOSES WORK SESSION ON HB 2966. 

243 MOTION:  CHAIR JOHNSON:  Requests unanimous consent to allow Rep.  
Carpenter to vote on SB 317 and HB 2099.  

246 CHAIR JOHNSON:  Hearing no objections, aks Rep. Carpenter how he votes  
on SB 317 and HB 2099. 

248 REP. CARPENTER VOTES AYE on SB 317, HB 2099,... 

248 OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2659. 

257 REP. FEDERICI:  Summarizes HB 2659 and the -1 amendments to the bill. 

270 MOTION:  REP. FEDERICI:  Moves to send HB 2659, AS AMENDED, to the Floor  

with a DO PASS recommendation. 

276 REP. SNODGRASS:  Rquests clarification that the Business Subcommittee  
adopted -1 amendment? 

283 REP. FEDERICI: Explains the -1 Amendment for Rep. Shibley. 

296 VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.  REP. FAHEY is  

EXCUSED. 

298 CHAIR JOHNSON:  The MOTION CARRIES. 

302 REP. FEDERICI will lead discussion on the floor. 

307 ADJOURNS MEETING AT 2:00 PM. 
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